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Familiarize yourself with the acute care environment with this essential guide to physical therapy practice in an
acute care setting. Acute Care Handbook for Physical Therapists, 4th Edition helps you understand and interpret
hospital protocol, safety, medical-surgical ‘lingo’, and the many aspects of patient are from the emergency
department to the intensive care unit to the general ward. This restructured new edition streamlines the text
into four parts— Introduction, Systems, Diagnoses, and Interventions to make the book even easier to use as a
quick reference. Intervention algorithms, updated illustrations, and language consistent with the ICF model all
help you digest new information and become familiar with new terminology. This comprehensive resource is just
what you need to better manage the specific needs of your patients in the complex acute care environment.
Intervention algorithms, tables, boxes, and clinical tips highlight key information about the acute care
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environment in a format that makes finding and digesting information easy. The major body system chapters provide
the evidence-based information you need to understand the complex issues of patients in the acute care
environment so you can optimally manage the needs of your patients. Current information on medications,
laboratory tests, diagnostics, and intervention methods relevant to patients in the acute care environment
illustrates how the acute care environment can impact these elements. Clinical tips highlight key points and
provide access to the tips and tricks accumulated over a career by an experienced clinician. Language consistent
with the Guide to Physical Therapist Practice, 2nd Edition offers common linguistic ground through the use of
Guide standards. Lay-flat pages and uncluttered design make the book easier to use as a quick reference. NEW!
Restructured table of contents helps you quickly locate information. NEW! Language from the International
Classification of Functioning, Disability, and Health (ICF) model adopted by the American Physical Therapy
Association increases your familiarity with terminology. NEW! New intervention algorithms along with existing
algorithms break clinical decision-making into individual steps and sharpens your on-the-spot critical-thinking
skills. NEW! A quick-reference appendix covering abbreviations commonly found in the acute care environment
supplies the translation tools you need, while flagging any abbreviations that may be harmful to the patient.
Documentation for Physical Therapist Practice: A Clinical Decision Making Approach provides the framework for
successful documentation. It is synchronous with Medicare standards as well as the American Physical Therapy
Association’s recommendations for defensible documentation. It identifies documentation basics which can be
readily applied to a broad spectrum of documentation formats including paper-based and electronic systems. This
key resource skillfully explains how to document the interpretation of examination findings so that the medical
record accurately reflects the evidence. In addition, the results of consultation with legal experts who
specialize in physical therapy claims denials will be shared to provide current, meaningful documentation
instruction.
Transform your ideas and data into norm-referenced standardized tests with this “how-to” manual. Edited by the
author of the Miller Assessment for Preschoolers (MAP), a nationally standardized, norm-referenced test,
Developing Norm-Referenced Standardized Tests is designed specifically for occupational and physical therapists
who have an interest in conducting research, either with established scientists or independently in order to
pursue questions of interest. This unique volume leads the reader through the process of test development step-bystep, including identification of a concept that should be subjected to testing, development of appropriate test
items, and the procedures for standarizing a norm-referenced test. Not only will professionals learn to develop
new tests, but they will also increase their understanding of the process of test development for instruments

2 / 17

Download Free Defensible Documentation For Physical Therapy modernh.com

which are already available.
"This book is a concise and condensed clinical pocket guide designed specifically to help physical therapist
assistant students and practitioners easily obtain information in the areas of physical therapy evidence-based
interventions"-This compact reference presents the practical evidenced- based guidance needed to assess, diagnose, treat or
refer pediatric patients effectively in any care setting.
Addresses how Patient/Client Management and SOAP notes work in accordance with the APTA's Guide to Physical
Therapy Practice and WHO's ICF model. Features exercises and worksheets at the end of each section and chapter.
Provides samples of both correct and incorrect note writing. Teaches readers how to write a defensible note.
Offers a quick review of medical terminology and abbreviations used in note writing.
Merriman's Assessment of the Lower Limb has established itself through two editions as the benchmark text book of
lower limb examination and assessment. The third edition preserves the lucidity, logical approach and
comprehensive coverage of its predecessors but adds many exciting features, including online resources (videos
and images), many new contributors, thorough updating of all chapters – many of which have been completely
rewritten – and an entirely new chapter on functional assessment. The online resources (access via
http://booksite.elsevier.com/9780080451077) provide extensive videos of assessment techniques and illustrations:
practitioners with patients and models show how to assess all parts of the lower limb, and evaluate various
conditions. Together with its companion volume Clinical Skills in Treating the Foot, the new third edition of
Merriman’s Assessment of the Lower Limb is a truly indispensable guide for podiatry students and practitioners,
as well as trainee general practitioners, medical students working in rheumatology, diabetology and orthopaedics,
sports therapists and sports medicine trainees. Online resources incorporating videos and illustrations:
invaluable footage of assessment techniques downloadable full colour figures and extra radiological photographs
Log on to http://booksite.elsevier.com/9780080451077 and follow the on-screen instructions. Many new contributors
bringing fresh expertise and insights for today’s student All chapters thoroughly rewritten and updated New
chapter on functional assessment Case histories help put learning in context
Dreeben-Irimia's Introduction to Physical Therapy Practice for Physical Therapist Assistants, Fourth Edition
introduces students to the role of the physical therapist assistant in physical therapy care.
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Preceded by Physical therapy clinical handbook for PTAs / Olga Dreeben-Irimia. 2nd ed. c2013.
Master the basics of rehab patient care with Pierson and Fairchild’s Principles & Techniques of Patient Care, 6th
Edition. This proven text not only provides clear "how-to" information on everything from positioning and draping
to patient transfers and ambulation activities, but it also includes easy-to-understand rationales explaining the
"why" behind these proven techniques. This new edition has been thoroughly updated to reflect the most current
accepted patient care standards, principles, and techniques. Plus, additional video clips and expanded learning
resources will help ensure you have a solid mastery of patient care in the rehabilitation setting. Content based
on the World Health Organization’s ICF model (International Classification of Functioning, Disability, and
Health) — the model currently endorsed by the APTA and AOTA — ensures you are referencing information that stems
from the most current theories and practice guidelines of physical and occupational therapy. Procedures boxes
with clear written instructions are accompanied by full-color illustrations on performing a variety of proven
techniques and patient care tasks such as proper lifting techniques, patient transfers, basic wound care, and
assessment of vital signs. Insights into the rationales and physiological principles explain why specific
techniques and procedures are used. More than 800 full color photographs clearly demonstrate proper performance
of techniques and procedures used in the assessment and management of patients in the rehabilitation setting.
Guidelines, principles, and precautions boxes throughout the text offer additional tips for optimal assessment
and management of patients in the rehabilitation setting. Self-study and problem solving (case study) activities
conclude each chapter to help you understand important concepts and improve your decision-making and problem
solving skills. Video clips on companion Evolve website demonstrate the techniques and procedures described in
the text. Content on professionalism and the concept of professional values and ethics reinforce existing
workplace guidelines and how to apply those guidelines to your patient interactions. Online user resources on the
companion Evolve website feature video clips and additional activities for you to hone your skills. (What
additional activities?) NEW! Procedures index lists all of the procedures covered in the text to help you quickly
locate procedure descriptions while working in the clinical setting. NEW! Additional video clips demonstrate
patient transfers, ambulation with aids, donning and doffing PPE, and maneuvering a wheelchair. NEW! Video clip
table of contents lists over 30 video clips in the front matter of the text.
Specifically designed to address the expanding role of physical therapists in primary care, Primary Care for the
Physical Therapist: Examination and Triage, 3rd Edition covers all the information and skills you need to be
successful in the field. Updated content throughout the text helps you stay up to date on the best practices
involving patient examination, medical screening, patient management, and communication. This new third edition
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also features a new chapter on electrodiagnostic testing, a new chapter on patients with a history of trauma, and
updated information on how to screen and examine the healthy population. It’s a must-have resource for any
physical therapist wanting to obtain the technical expertise and clinical decision-making abilities to meet the
challenges of a changing profession. Tailored content reflects the specific needs of physical therapists in
primary care. Emphasis on communication skills underscores this essential aspect of quality patient care.
Overview of the physical examination is provided in the text to ground therapists in the basis for differential
diagnosis and recognizing conditions. NEW! Updated content throughout the text reflects the current state of
primary care and physical therapy practice. NEW! New chapter on electrodiagnostic testing helps familiarize
physical therapists with indications for electrodiagnostic testing and implications of test results to their
clinical decision-making. NEW! New chapter on patients with a history of trauma emphasizes the red flags that
physical therapists need to recognize for timely patient referral for appropriate tests. NEW! Updated information
on how to screen and examine the healthy population enhances understanding of the foundations of practice and the
role that physical therapists can fill in primary care models.
Master the PTA’s role in orthopedic care — from the examination to treatment planning and interventions!
Fundamental Orthopedic Management for the Physical Therapist Assistant, 5th Edition helps you understand and
apply the principles of orthopedic science to clinical practice. First you will learn the basics of assessing
flexibility, strength, endurance, and balance, and then you’ll become a more valuable PTA by learning the
essentials of tissue healing, gait and movement, kinesiology, and the management of orthopedic patients by region
and condition. This edition reflects the latest, evidence-based practice and adds updates to the Evolve website.
Written by clinician and educator Robert Manske, along with a team of expert contributors, this book describes
how to work effectively with a supervising physical therapist! Comprehensive coverage addresses not only core
concepts related to orthopedic care, but also includes biomechanics, pharmacology, imaging, in-depth reviews of
the types of tissue healing, and the PTA's role in physical assessment and interventions. More than 600
illustrations and 75 summary tables reinforce orthopedic concepts and procedures. A focus on critical thinking
and application prepares you for the treatment room and for the clinical practicum portions of your PTA program.
Important Concepts highlight useful tips to remember in patient practice. Key terms and learning objectives begin
each chapter, serving as checkpoints for understanding and helping you study effectively for examinations. Review
questions at the end of each chapter prepare you for the kind of critical thinking you will be required to do in
practice. Glossaries in each chapter make it easy to find definitions of key terminology. Useful appendices
provide a quick reference to information such as commonly used medications, fracture eponyms, and reference
ranges for lab tests. NEW! Updated content and references are added throughout the book to reflect changes in
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practice patterns. NEW! Expanded full-color illustrations add clarity to anatomy and procedural drawings and make
it easier to learn important concepts NEW! Updated chapter summaries highlight essential, need-to-know
information. NEW! Updated educator and student resources on the Evolve website provide tools to make teaching and
learning easier.
Providing a solid foundation in cardiovascular and pulmonary physiology and rehabilitation, Cardiovascular and
Pulmonary Physical Therapy: Evidence and Practice, 5th Edition uses the latest scientific literature and research
in covering anatomy and physiology, assessment, and interventions. A holistic approach addresses the full
spectrum of cardiovascular and pulmonary physical therapy from acute to chronic conditions, starting with care of
the stable patient and progressing to management of the more complex, unstable patient. Both primary and
secondary cardiovascular and pulmonary disorders are covered. In this edition, updates include new, full-color
clinical photographs and the most current coverage of techniques and trends in cardiopulmonary physical therapy.
Edited by Donna Frownfelter and Elizabeth Dean, recognized leaders in cardiovascular and pulmonary
rehabilitation, this resource is ideal for clinicals and for practice. Evidence-based practice is demonstrated
with case studies, and the latest research supports PT decision-making. Real-life clinical cases show the
application of concepts to evidence-based practice. Holistic approach supports treating the whole person rather
than just the symptoms of a disease or disorder, covering medical, physiological, psychological, psychosocial,
therapeutic, practical, and methodological aspects. Coverage includes both primary and secondary cardiovascular
and pulmonary conditions. An integrated approach to oxygen transport demonstrates how the cardiovascular and
pulmonary systems function together. Emphasis on the terminology and guidelines of APTA's Guide to Physical
Therapist Practice keeps the book consistent with the standards for practice in physical therapy. Key terms and
review questions in each chapter focus your learning on important concepts. The Evolve companion website includes
additional resources such as a case study guide, Archie animations, color images, video clips, WebLinks, and
references with links to MEDLINE abstracts. Full-color photos and illustrations enhance your understanding of the
book's concepts. Two new Mobilization and Exercise chapters cover physiologic principles along with application
to practice. Information on airway clearance techniques is revised and condensed into one comprehensive chapter.
New reference style makes it easier to find resources by replacing the old author-date references with numbered
superscripts linked to MEDLINE abstracts.
Complete & accurate documentation is one of the essential skills for a physical therapist. This book covers all
the fundamentals & includes practice exercises & case studies throughout.
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Covering massage fundamentals, techniques, and anatomy and physiology, Susan Salvo’s Massage Therapy: Principles
and Practice, 5th Edition brings a whole new meaning to the word ‘comprehensive.’ This student-friendly text
boasts more than 700 illustrations and expanded sections on neuroscience, research, and special populations, plus
new line drawings in the kinesiology chapter of origins and insertions that match the painted skeletons found in
most classrooms. It makes the essential principles of massage therapy more approachable and prepares you for
success in class, on licensing and board certification exams, and in a wide range of therapeutic practice
settings. Clear, straightforward approach simplifies complex content for easier understanding. Complete anatomy
and physiology section, in addition to material on techniques and foundations, gives you all the information you
need in just one book. Certification Practice Exam on Evolve mimics the major certification exams in format and
content, builds confidence, and helps increase pass rates. Over 700 high-quality illustrations, including line
drawings and halftones, clarify difficult concepts in vibrant detail. Case studies challenge you to think
critically and apply your understanding to realistic scenarios, foster open-mindedness, and stimulate dialogue.
Profile boxes provide an inspirational, real-world perspective on massage practice from some of the most
respected authorities in massage and bodywork. Clinical Massage chapter focuses on massage in clinical settings
like hospitals, nursing homes, and medical offices to broaden your career potential. Two business chapters loaded
with skills to make you more marketable and better prepared for today's competitive job market. Video icons refer
you to the Evolve site featuring about 120 minutes of video covering techniques, routines, client interaction
sequences, and case studies that facilitate the learning process and the practical application of the material.
Evolve icons listed in each chapter encourage you to go beyond the lecture and reading assignments and learn more
on the Evolve site. Evolve boxes at the end of each chapter list Chapter Extras found on Evolve that reinforce
concepts learned in the chapter.
The first-ever practice guidelines by and for the profession! These proceedings are the result of the landmark
Mercy Center Consensus Conference in which chiropractic practitioners in the academic, clinical, political, and
regulatory sectors met to reach agreement on standards of practice, producing guidelines for practice that
provide a major step toward addressing the needs of the patient and assuring the quality and acceptance of
chiropractic health services. This publication represents the greatest consensus ever achieved by the profession
and is a must have for every chiropractic student and practitioner.
Used as both a core textbook in PT programs and as a clinical reference, Physical Therapy for Children, 4th
Edition, provides the essential information needed by PTs, both student and professional, when working with
children. Like the previous bestselling editions, the 4th edition follows the practice pattern categories of the
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Guide to Physical Therapist Practice and uses the IFC model of the disabling process as it presents up-to-date
evidence-based coverage of treatment. In this latest edition, Suzann Campbell DeLapp, Robert J. Palisano, and
Margo N. Orlin have added more case studies and video clips, additional chapters and Medline-linked references
online, and Evidence to Practice boxes to make it easy to find and remember important information. Provides
comprehensive foundational knowledge in decision making, screening, development, motor control, and motor
learning, the impairments of body function and structure, and the PT management of pediatric disorders. Reflects
a family-centered care model throughout to help you understand how to involve children and their caregivers in
developing and implementing intervention plans. Emphasizes an evidence-based approach that incorporates the
latest research for the best outcomes. Follows the practice pattern guidelines of the Guide to Physical Therapist
Practice, 2nd Edition which sets the standard for physical therapy practice. Features the International
Classification of Function, Disability, and Health (ICF) of the World Health Organization (WHO) as the model for
the disabling process, emphasizing activity rather than functional limitations and participation rather than
disability in keeping with the book’s focus on prevention of disability. Provides extensive case studies that
show the practical application of material covered in the text and are often accompanied by online video clips
illustrating the condition and its management. Makes it easy to access key information with plenty of tables and
boxes that organize and summarize important points. Clearly demonstrates important concepts and clinical
conditions you’ll encounter in practice with over 800 illustrations. Takes learning to a deeper level with
additional resources on the Evolve website featuring: Over 40 video clips that correspond to case studies and
demonstrate conditions found in each chapter Helpful resources, including web links Questions and exercises
you’ll find helpful when preparing for the pediatric specialist certification exam
Build your documentation skills—and your confidence. Step by step, this text/workbook introduces you to the
importance of documentation; shows you how to develop and write a proper and defensible note; and prepares you to
meet the technological challenges you’ll encounter in practice. You’ll learn how to provide the proper
documentation to assure all forms of reimbursement (including third party) for your services. You’ll also explore
issues of patient confidentiality, HIPAA requirements, and the ever-increasing demands of legal and ethical
practice in a litigious society.

Review of body system basics and disease processes in each chapter provides concise information to help you
better manage patients in a hospital setting.Familiarizes you with the acute care environment by explaining
medical terminology, hospital protocol, and surgical workupsIncludes updated information on medications,
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laboratory and diagnostic tests, and surgical and invasive procedures pertinent to physical therapy
practiceClinical tips throughout the text show you how to maximize safety, quality, and efficiency of care. Over
350 illustrations, tables, and boxed text highlight essential concepts and procedures for quick reference. Uses
terminology consistent with the Guide to Physical Therapist Practice, Second EditionFocuses on evidence-based
practice to help you determine the best interventions including recent literature regarding rehabilitation in the
critical care setting. NEW! Pertinent practice patterns from the Guide to Physical Therapist Practice, Second
Edition are included in each chapter. NEW! Additional illustrations to improve comprehension of the materialNEW!
More pharmacologic implications for physical therapists, specifically concerning side effects and use of
combination drugs. NEW! Additional decision-making algorithms facilitate critical thinking in the clinical
setting. NEW! Updated surgical and invasive procedures include minimally invasive orthopedic surgery, bariatric
procedures, and complete insight into circulatory assist devices. NEW! Expanded neurological chapter including
vestibular dysfunction tests and measures, a discussion of dementia, and the latest in stroke evaluation and
management. NEW! Revised appendices discuss the latest concepts in documentation standards, palliative care, and
patient safety. NEW! Slimmer, larger format allows the book to lie open for easier reading. NEW! Improved design
highlighting clinical tips and other key features lets you locate important information quickly in a busy
clinical setting.
Geriatric Physical Therapy offers a comprehensive presentation of geriatric physical therapy science and
practice. Thoroughly revised and updated, editors Andrew Guccione, Rita Wong, and Dale Avers and their
contributors provide current information on aging-related changes in function, the impact of these changes on
patient examination and evaluation, and intervention approaches that maximize optimal aging. Chapters emphasize
evidence-based content that clinicians can use throughout the patient management process. Six new chapters
include: Exercise Prescription, Older Adults and Their Families, Impaired Joint Mobility, Impaired Motor Control,
Home-based Service Delivery, and Hospice and End of Life. Clinically accurate and relevant while at the same time
exploring theory and rationale for evidence-based practice, it’s perfect for students and practicing clinicians.
It’s also an excellent study aid for the Geriatric Physical Therapy Specialization exam. Comprehensive coverage
provides all the foundational knowledge needed for effective management of geriatric disorders. Content is
written and reviewed by leading experts in the field to ensure information is authoritative, comprehensive,
current, and clinically accurate. A highly readable writing style and consistent organization make it easy to
understand difficult concepts. Tables and boxes organize and summarize important information and highlight key
points for quick reference. A well-referenced and scientific approach provides the depth to understand processes
and procedures. Theory mixed with real case examples show how concepts apply to practice and help you enhance
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clinical decision-making skills. Standard APTA terminology familiarizes you with terms used in practice. A new
chapter, Exercise Prescription, highlights evidence-based exercise prescription and the role of physical activity
and exercise on the aging process. A new chapter, Older Adults and Their Families, helps physical therapists
understand the role spouses/partners and adult children can play in rehabilitation, from providing emotional
support to assisting with exercise programs and other daily living activities. New chapters on Impaired Joint
Mobility, Impaired Motor Control, Home-based Service Delivery, and Hospice and End of Life expand coverage of
established and emerging topics in physical therapy. Incorporates two conceptual models: the Guide to Physical
Therapist Practice, 2nd Edition, and the International Classification of Function, Disability, and Health (ICF)
of the World Health Organization (WHO) with an emphasis on enabling function and enhancing participation rather
than concentrating on dysfunction and disability A companion Evolve website includes all references linked to
MEDLINE as well as helpful links to other relevant websites.
Documentation for Physical Therapist Practice: A Clinical Decision Making Approach provides the framework for
successful documentation. It is synchronous with Medicare standards as well as the American Physical Therapy
Association s recommendations for defensible documentation. It identifies documentation basics which can be
readily applied to a broad spectrum of documentation formats including paper-based and electronic systems. This
key resource skillfully explains how to document the interpretation of examination findings so that the medical
record accurately reflects the evidence. In addition, the results of consultation with legal experts who
specialize in physical therapy claims denials will be shared to provide current, meaningful documentation
instruction."
Ensure confident clinical decisions and maximum reimbursement in a variety of practice settings such as acute
care, outpatient, home care, and nursing homes with the only systematic approach to documentation for
rehabilitation professionals! Revised and expanded, this hands-on textbook/workbook provides a unique framework
for maintaining evidence of treatment progress and patient outcomes with a clear, logical progression. Extensive
examples and exercises in each chapter reinforce concepts and encourage you to apply what you’ve learned to
realistic practice scenarios. UNIQUE! Combination textbook/workbook format reinforces your understanding and
tests your ability to apply concepts through practice exercises. UNIQUE! Systematic approach to documenting
functional outcomes provides a practical framework for success in numerous practice settings. Case studies show
you how to format goals through realistic client examples. Practice exercises provide valuable experience
applying concepts to common clinical problems. Four NEW chapters address additional aspects of documentation that
rehabilitation professionals will encounter in practice: Legal aspects of documentation Documentation in
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pediatrics Payment policy and coding Computerized documentation
Master the hows and whys of documentation! This is the ideal resource for any health care professional needing to
learn or improve their skills—with simple, straight forward explanations of the hows and whys of documentation.
It also keeps pace with the changes in Physical Therapy practice today, emphasizing the Patient/Client Management
and WHO’s ICF model.
This book provides a framework and practical guidelines for managing women's health issues within the practice of
physical therapy. It enables students to develop and implement customized patient care plans to deal with a broad
range of disorders and health issues that either primarily affect women or manifest themselves differently in
women. The book features a team of expert authors whose advice is based not only on a thorough investigation of
the evidence, but also on their own firsthand experience as physical therapists specializing in women's health
issues.
Build your documentation skills—and your confidence. Step by step, this text/workbook introduces you to the
importance of documentation to support quality patient care and appropriate reimbursement. It shows you how to
develop and write a proper and defensible note and prepares you to meet the technological challenges you’ll
encounter in practice. You’ll learn how to provide the proper documentation to assure all forms of reimbursement
(including third party) for your services. You’ll also explore issues of patient confidentiality, HIPAA
requirements, and the ever-increasing demands of legal and ethical practice in a litigious society.
Stay up-to-date on the latest advances and current issues in equine medicine with this handy reference for the
busy equine practitioner, large animal veterinarian, or student. This edition of Current Therapy in Equine
Medicine brings you thorough coverage and expert advice on selected topics in areas that have seen significant
advances in the last 5 years. Content emphasizes the practical aspects of diagnosis and treatment and provides
details for therapeutic regimens. Arranged primarily by body system, the text also features sections on
infectious diseases, foal diseases, nutrition, and toxicology. With this cutting-edge information all in one
reliable source, you'll increase your awareness of key therapies in less time. Focuses on the latest therapy for
equine diseases, emphasizing detailed discussions and the most reliable and current information. Organized
approach to important problems brings you up-to-date, practical information organized by organ system. Concise,
easy-to-read format saves you time; most articles provide essential information in 2 to 5 pages. Renowned group
of contributors share their expertise on the timely topics you need to know about. Photos enhance information.
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Line drawings illustrate important concepts. NEW! Emerging topics include issues such as disinfection in equine
hospitals; complimentary modalities to traditional medicine; chemotherapy for oncological diseases; and
protecting yourself with medical records. Each section has NEW topics including medical management of critically
ill foals in the field; oral cavity masses; radiology of sinuses and teeth; biochemical tests for myocardial
injury; protozoal myeloencephalitis update; management of bladder uroliths; skin grafting; managing the high-risk
pregnancy; shock wave therapy; and more!
Intended for physical therapy students & clinicians, this title addresses the physical therapist examination,
including history, systems review, & specific tests & measures for various cases, as well as evaluation,
diagnosis, & evidence-based interventions.
Health Sciences & Professions
Master the role and the skills of the physical therapist assistant! Fundamental Orthopedic Management for the
Physical Therapist Assistant, 4th Edition helps you apply the principles of orthopedic science to physical
therapy interventions. First you will learn how to assess flexibility, strength, endurance, and balance, and then
you’ll become a more valuable PTA by learning the essentials of tissue healing, gait and manual therapy,
biomechanics and kinesiology, and the management of orthopedic patients by region and condition. This edition
includes a new full-color design and illustrations, and broadens its scope with new chapters on topics such as
musculoskeletal imaging and women’s issues related to physical rehabilitation. Written by clinician and educator
Robert Manske, along with a team of expert contributors, this text is your complete guide to success in physical
therapist assisting! Comprehensive coverage addresses not only core concepts related to orthopedic care, but also
includes biomechanics, pharmacology, in-depth reviews of the types of tissue healing, and the PTA's role in
physical assessment and interventions. Over 600 illustrations and 75 summary tables reinforce orthopedic concepts
and procedures. A focus on critical thinking and application prepares you for the treatment room and for the
clinical practicum portions of the curriculum. Review questions at the end of each chapter prepare you for the
kind of critical thinking you will be required to do in practice. Key terms and learning objectives begin each
chapter, serving as checkpoints for understanding and helping you study effectively for examinations. Glossaries
in each chapter make it easy to find definitions of key terminology. Useful appendices provide a quick reference
to information such as commonly used medications, fracture eponyms, and reference ranges for lab tests. NEW
Differential Diagnosis and Emergent Conditions chapter shows how similar symptoms can mask potentially dangerous
pathologies and conditions, and may require re-evaluation by the supervising therapist. NEW Musculoskeletal
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Imaging chapter explains in basic terms the various types of musculoskeletal imaging used when examining
musculoskeletal injuries. NEW Orthopedic Management Concepts Specific to Women chapter covers the issues,
pathology, and progression of women’s health issues as they relate to physical rehabilitation. NEW! Full-color
design and illustrations add clarity to anatomy and procedural drawings and make it easier to learn important
concepts. NEW! Important Concepts highlight useful tips and tricks of patient practice. NEW student resources on
the Evolve companion website include critical thinking applications, weblinks to related sites, and references
with links to Medline® abstracts.
Ensure children with disabilities and special healthcare needs achieve their full potential. Noted authority
Susan Effgen and a team of scholars and clinical experts explore the role of the physical therapist in meeting
the needs of children and their families in a culturally appropriate context using a family-centered, abilitiesbased model. The 2nd Edition of this landmark text has been thoroughly revised, updated, and expanded to
encompass all of today's new theories, clinical applications, and skills. From the major body systems to
assistive technology and intervention support, you'll develop the clinical knowledge you need to provide a child
with the very best care from initial examination to graduation from your services.
Be prepared for your new role as a PTA. This is the perfect introduction to the history of the Physical Therapist
Assistant and their responsibilities today. The 2nd Edition of this groundbreaking delves into the ever-expanding
role of the PTA in the clinical setting, as well as the regulations that govern the PTA’s scope of work. Inside,
you’ll find the knowledge you need to grow as a PTA…from your first semester through your last. By understanding
the importance of this information and how it affects you, your colleagues, and your patients, this text empowers
you in your new role and in your professional relationships.
After seeing 43 patients in just one day as a physical therapy student, Aaron LeBauer knew he could not treat
patients effectively in the insurance model. He opened his 100% cash-based clinic, LeBauer Physical Therapy, the
day he graduated with his Doctor of Physical Therapy degree. He did this so he could treat patients the way he
knew they needed to be cared for, not the way the insurance companies dictated. Everyone he told about his plan
to charge $100 or more per visit for physical therapy scoffed, rolled their eyes in disbelief, said it was
impossible or that no patient would ever pay more than their copay for physical therapy. Over the next decade,
LeBauer built his successful physical therapy clinic with his wife in Greensboro, NC. Not only has the clinic had
a waiting list, but it has also employed an additional therapist and started offering wellness services. All the
while, LeBauer still has plenty of time off to travel with his family.
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Covering massage fundamentals, techniques, and anatomy and physiology, this comprehensive text provides a solid
foundation in massage therapy and manual therapy. Includes case studies, expanded rehabilitation content, an
emphasis on kinesiology, coverage of Thai massage, lines drawings, and over 700 full-color illustrations.--From
publisher description.
The first text to provide comprehensive coverage of the three areas integral to evidence-based practice—clinical
expertise, understanding patient values and circumstances, and analyzing evidence from the literature! This
integration is the heart of the optimal practitioner-patient relationship and the path to the very best patient
care.
Whether you are practicing in an in-patient or an out-patient facility, academic institution, or clinical
residency program, this well-respected handbook gives you the background and guidance you need to effectively
educate individuals across the continuum of physical therapy practice. Practical, real-life examples show you how
to: incorporate health literacy and needs of the learner; assess and adapt to the various learning styles of
patients; use simulations in education; facilitate the development of clinical reasoning skills; and assess
learning outcomes and the effectiveness of your teaching. Plus, four all-new chapters and major revisions of all
content throughout the book keep you on top of the latest research and best practices. Coverage of the theory and
application of educational principles across the continuum of PT practice provides the information you need to
improve your skills in the educational process both in academic and clinical settings. Two section format divides
content into two parts: designing academic and clinical education programs and teaching students in academic and
clinical settings; and teaching patients and families in clinical and community settings. Variety of teaching and
teaching assessment methods expands your teaching, learning, and assessment repertoires. Case stories at the
beginning of each chapter allow you to see the relevance of the information in the chapter. Threshold concepts
highlight key ideas that are important to know. Annotated bibliography at end of each chapter provides resources
for further study. NEW! Chapter on Authentic Assessment: Simulation-Based Education reflects the new ways to
facilitate student learning through the use of human simulation models. NEW! Chapter on Strategies for Planning
and Implementing Interprofessional Education covers the fundamental concepts of team-based care and
interprofessional learning. NEW! Chapter on What Makes a Good Clinical Teacher? translates current research on
clinical teaching into clinical education and practice. NEW! Chapter on Facilitating the Teaching and Learning of
Clinical Reasoning helps you apply current research on clinical reasoning in rehabilitation to clinical education
and teaching. NEW! Two combined chapters on Patient Education and Health Literacy (previously chapters 8 and 12)
and Applied Behavioral Theory and Adherence: Models for Practice (previously chapters 9 and 10) provide focused
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presentations on current thinking and practical strategies for addressing health literacy issues in the clinical
environment. NEW! Expanded chapter on Post-Professional Clinical Residency and Fellowship Education offers more
information on models and trends in residency education and mentoring.
Rely on this comprehensive, curriculum-spanning text and reference now and throughout your career! You’ll find
everything you need to know about the rehabilitation management of adult patients… from integrating basic
surgical, medical, and therapeutic interventions to how to select the most appropriate evaluation procedures,
develop rehabilitation goals, and implement a treatment plan. Online you’ll find narrated, full-color video clips
of patients in treatment, including the initial examination, interventions, and outcomes for a variety of the
conditions commonly seen in rehabilitation settings.
Better patient management starts with better documentation! Documentation for Rehabilitation: A Guide to Clinical
Decision Making in Physical Therapy, 3rd Edition shows how to accurately document treatment progress and patient
outcomes. Designed for use by rehabilitation professionals, documentation guidelines are easily adaptable to
different practice settings and patient populations. Realistic examples and practice exercises reinforce concepts
and encourage you to apply what you've learned. Written by expert physical therapy educators Lori Quinn and James
Gordon, this book will improve your skills in both documentation and clinical reasoning. A practical framework
shows how to organize and structure PT records, making it easier to document functional outcomes in many practice
settings, and is based on the International Classification for Functioning, Disability, and Health (ICF) model the one adopted by the APTA. Coverage of practice settings includes documentation examples in acute care,
rehabilitation, outpatient, home care, and nursing homes, as well as a separate chapter on documentation in
pediatric settings. Guidelines to systematic documentation describe how to identify, record, measure, and
evaluate treatment and therapies - especially important when insurance companies require evidence of functional
progress in order to provide reimbursement. Workbook/textbook format uses examples and exercises in each chapter
to reinforce your understanding of concepts. NEW Standardized Outcome Measures chapter leads to better care and
patient management by helping you select the right outcome measures for use in evaluations, re-evaluations, and
discharge summaries. UPDATED content is based on data from current research, federal policies and APTA
guidelines, including incorporation of new terminology from the Guide to Physical Therapist 3.0 and ICD-10
coding. EXPANDED number of case examples covers an even broader range of clinical practice areas.
Get a solid foundation in cardiovascular and pulmonary physiology and rehabilitation! Cardiovascular and
Pulmonary Physical Therapy: Evidence and Practice, 6th Edition provides a balanced and holistic approach to the
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full spectrum of cardiopulmonary physical therapy. From assessment to interventions, this book guides you through
the management of patients with acute and chronic conditions, those in intensive care units, and of special
populations such as children and the elderly. Case studies demonstrate evidence-based practice, and scientific
research enhances your clinical decision making. Now including an enhanced eBook version, this text details the
latest best practices to help you achieve the best physical therapy outcomes. Coverage of evidence-based practice
includes the latest research from leading top-tier journals to support physical therapist clinical reasoning and
decision making. Realistic scenarios and case examples show the application of concepts to evidence-based
practice. Holistic approach supports treating the whole person rather than just the symptoms of a disease or
disorder, covering medical, physiological, psychological, psychosocial, therapeutic, practical, and
methodological aspects. Full-color photos and illustrations enhance your understanding of the book's concepts,
ideas, and management considerations. Emphasis on the terminology and guidelines of the APTA's Guide to Physical
Therapist Practice keeps the book consistent with the practice standards in physical therapy, including the
International Classification of Functioning, Disability and Health. Primary and secondary cardiovascular and
pulmonary conditions are emphasized, along with their co-existence. Multimorbidity focus is used rather than a
single-disease framework, with attention to implications for assessment, management, and evaluation. Integrated
approach to oxygen transport demonstrates how the cardiovascular and pulmonary systems function interdependently
to support all organ systems. Key terms and review questions in each chapter focus your learning on important
concepts and translating these into practice. NEW! Updated content reflects the latest research and clinical
practice in the field. NEW! Enhanced eBook version is included with print purchase, which allows you to access
all of the text, figures, and references from the book on a variety of devices. NEW! Video clips, interviews with
authors and other experts in their fields, and more are included. NEW! Expanded contributions from experts from
multiple countries maximize the validity of content.
Get all the pediatric physical therapy background and guidance you need with Campbell’s Physical Therapy for
Children Expert Consult, 5th Edition. Insightful and comprehensive coverage walks you through all aspects of
working with children, including: decision making, screening, development, motor control and motor learning, the
impairments of body function and structure, and the PT management of pediatric disorders. Like the previous
bestselling editions, this edition also follows the practice pattern categories of the Guide to Physical
Therapist Practice and uses the IFC model of the disabling process as it presents up-to-date, evidence-based
coverage of treatment. New to this edition are a number of added and extensively revised chapters — covering
topics such as tests and measures, autism spectrum disorder, pediatric oncology, and the neonatal intensive care
unit — to keep you at the cutting edge of the latest issues and best-practices. Finally, with it’s wealth of
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online resources and learning aids, you’ll have all the tools and support you need to tackle every aspect of
pediatric physical therapy! Focus on the International Classification of Function, Disability, and Health (ICF)
of the World Health Organization (WHO) emphasizes activity rather than functional limitations and participation
rather than disability. Incorporation of practice pattern guidelines from the Guide to Physical Therapist
Practice, 2nd Edition sets the standard for physical therapy practice. Comprehensive reference offers a thorough
understanding of all aspects of pediatric physical therapy, including: decision making, screening, development,
motor control, and motor learning, the impairments of body function and structure, and the PT management of
pediatric disorders. Expert authorship and editors lend their experience and guidance for on-the-job success.
Variety of user resources to enhance study include review questions, critical questions, and additional resources
and activities. Questions and exercises offer great preparation for the APTA’s Pediatric Specialist Certification
Examination.
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